
SAFER 
SCHOOL STREETS

 FOR FROME

    AMENDED NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS 
ADDITIONAL CLOSURE DATE ANNOUNCED

No access to Frome via 
Nunney Road, due to 
closure of Critch Hill and 
Nunney Road.

Planing of road surfacing 
and patterns being laid.

Access and parking within the road 
closures will be prohibited for roadworks.                            

www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/school-streets

Tues 2nd April
Fri 5th April
Mon 8th April
Tues 9th April

8:30am - 4:30pm


